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City launches Core Review webpage

Webpage intended to keep residents informed on review's progress

Summary

The City of Nanaimo has created a page on the its website containing information concerning the forthcoming
Core Review. Residents who are interested in learning more about the Core Review, who wish to attend meetings
or, where opportunities exist, provided their feedback, are encouraged to visit the page -

WWWw.nanaimo.ca/goto/corereview

On February 2, Council unanimously voted in favour of conducting a Core Review of the City's services and
operations. Since then Council has undertaken work to establish a vision and mandate for the review, along with a

scope of work.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points

e  Council has identified the Core Review as their number one priority for 2015.
e Members of the community who are interested in learning more about the Core Review are encouraged to
visit the City's Core Review webpage and/or check for updates.

Quotes

"The creation of this new page on the City's website will give residents seeking information on the Core Review
quick and convenient access to updates, agendas, meeting minutes and reports. | encourage everyone to stay
informed by bookmarking this page.”
Bill McKay
Mayor
City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Bill McKay Philip Cooper

Mayor Communication Manager
City of Nanaimo City of Nanaimo
250-755-4400 250-755-4532
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1g9Nw5A
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/goto/corereview
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150724CityLaunchesCoreReviewWebpage.html

